
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:           Dr. Carol L. Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 

FROM:    Therese M. O’Neill, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 

                   

RE:           Food Service Recommendations – 2016-17 School Year 

 

DATE:     March 15, 2016 

 

 

At the February 23, 2016 Board meeting, a comprehensive report on the District’s Food Service program was 

presented and the following recommendations were shared with the Board.  We are formally requesting formal 

approval of these recommendations, with implementation commencing with the first day of school for the 

forthcoming 2016-17 school year: 

 

1. Increase the per unit milk price from $.35 to $.45. 

2. Increase the breakfast meal price from $1.65 to $1.75. 

3. Increase the K-5 student lunch price from $2.65 to $2.80. 

4. Increase the 6-8 student lunch price from $2.80 to $3.00. 

5. Increase the Adult meal lunch price from $2.75 to $3.25. 

6. Reduce the provision of negative lunch balance meals from five to two. 

7. Reduce the parent transaction fee from 4.9% to 2.45%. 

8. Increase the starting salary for Lunch Worker I to $10.75/hour. 

9. Increase the number of cumulative sick days for Lunch Managers from eight to ten. 

10. Introduce two personal days for Lunch Managers. 
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